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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

25th January 2019
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Being a Good Friend!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Sophia Roberts
   Year 1: Esmay Green   
Year 2:  Alfie Lee
Year 3: Aimee Handy    
Year 4:  Macey Bangura                 Year 5: Risa White 
Year 6: Bella Reay
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 again for best this week!  Keep it up!
A GIANT THANK YOU 

We are so grateful for the huge support of our Reception parents and carers for our sponsored ‘sleep-over’! Not only did the children have a fantastically magical afternoon they also raised £419.60.  Miss Howe and the team have put the money to immediate good use to provide much needed new resources for the class.  They have a new build and balance beam set, giant outdoor, wooden hollow building block set and polydron outdoor mark-making set ordered and ready for delivery. 

Half term Football Camp 

Places are still available for the February half-term football camp.  If your child is in Year 2 – Year 6 and you are interested please fill in the flyer sent home last week or pop in to the office for another form.
Nail varnish / false nails
Whilst we appreciate that very special occasions may mean some of our children having their nails ‘done’ we are seeing an increasing number with false nails across the school.  As we have such an active curriculum this is not only impractical it could also cause an injury.  Please ensure that any nails are removed before Monday.
Cold Weather 

We have been quite concerned about the number of children arriving on to the Key Stage 2 yard at or before 8.30am on a morning.  This is far too long for the children to be standing outside in the cold and unsupervised.  Members of staff are on duty from 8.45am each morning.
PE kits

Please take the time to check your child’s PE kit this weekend to make sure they have everything they need for school.  They should have a plain white t-shirt and black or navy blue jogging bottoms / shorts as well as plimsolls and trainers. 
Mind Safe Space - offering information and advice to people with mental health problems. 
The Safe Space Service will help to improve your mental health and wellbeing by providing you with an opportunity to join a supportive peer group where you can meet others who have mental health issues who may be able to help you from their own experiences. By attending the service you could reduce the time you may spend on your own and build your social confidence by meeting others and develop friendships.  Friendly, supportive staff in the group can offer you one to one support if you need it. You can attend regularly to help lessen loneliness or drop by as and when you feel the need to.

Local Safe Space currently takes place on:

Monday, 2pm - 4:30pm at The Wellbeing Centre, Bensham

Friday, 11:00am - 1.30pm at the Winlaton Centre, Winlaton

If you are aged over 18 years old and would like to request a referral form for any of our Wellbeing Projects please visit www.tynesidemind.org.uk/contact-us.aspx or telephone 0191 477 4545.

Dates for your diary
All events are on the school webiste calender for you to check.  You do not need a log-in to access this simply go to https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk and scroll to the bottom of the page to find the calender.  Clicking on any date shows what is happening that day.
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